


 
July 7, 2022  
 
TO:   Bidder: ATS Alaska,   rbray@atsalaska.com 
TO:   Bidder: Computer HQ,   kyle@comphq.net 
TO:   Bidder: Delta,    jcarroll@deltaav.com 
TO:   Bidder: Pk Builders,   rothbenjam@gmail.com 
TO:    Sound Decisions LLC,   swick@sd-grp.net 
 
From: Al Jacobson, Maintenance Director  
Ketchikan Gateway Borough School District /  
Project Manager 
 
 
RE: KETCHIKAN HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM AUDIO SYSTEM REPLACEMENT  
Notice of Intent to Award  
 Sound Decisions LLC was identified as the low bidder for the above referenced project on July 07, 2022. 
The Ketchikan Gateway Borough School District Board of Education intends to award a contract for the 
project to this Contractor at their regularly scheduled meeting on Wednesday July 13, 2022. Pending a 
ten day appeal period and if none are received, by the end of the day (5:00 PM, July 18, 2022).    
 
Thank you for your interest in this project.  
 
 
cc: Michael Robbins, michael.robbins@k21schools.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Alan Jacobson   
KGBSD Maintenance Director 
333 Schoenbar Rd. 
Ketchikan, Alaska 99901 
(907) 225-2416 office 
(907) 617-2880 cell 
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